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Date: 27-Feb-2020

Change in FCC identification authorization letter

Issued by: u-blox AG
Zlrcherstrasse 68
CH-8800 Thalwil, Switzerland
Phone: +4144 72274 44
Fax: +414472274 47
Email: info@u-blox.com

Addressed to: Telecommunication Certification Body
UL VS Ltd
Unit 3, Horizon
Wade Road
Kingsland Business Park
Basingstoke

Hampshire
RG24 8AH
United Kingdom
Subject: Request for Change in FCC Identification — Original Manufacturer Authorization
Model: SARA-U201
FCC ID: XPY1CGM5NNN

Grantdate: 08/12/2016

To Whom It May Concern,

We, u-blox AG, manufacturer and grantee of our Cellular Module FCC ID XPY1CGMS5NNN, hereby
authorize representative of Buddi Limited (Talbot House, 17 Church Street, Rickmansworth,
Hertfordshire WD3 1DE, United Kingdom) to apply to the FCC US for a change in identification as
specified under 47CFR section 2.933 of the FCC rules.

This authorization applies to the u=blox AG product:

Model name: SARA-U201
FCCID: XPY1CGM5NNN
Grant date: 08/12/2016

We are aware that Buddi Limited intends to market the above referenced product inside their own
product, under their own identification:
New FCC ID: ZDL3430005ST4

The original certification FCC ID XPY1CGM5NNN will remain valid.

Yours sincerely,
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u-blox _AG
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Giulio Comar, Certification Manager, u-blox AG
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